
DepEd ADVISORY No. 462, s. 2012 
In compliance with DepED Order No. 39, s. 2009 

this advisory is issued for the information of DepEd officials and personnel 
(visit DepEd website at www.deped.gov.ph) 

September 24, 2012 
 
 

  
CHANGE IN DEPED ADVISORY NO. 449, S. 2012 

(Seminar-Workshop on the Art of Science Teaching) 
 

The schedule of the Seminar-Workshop on the Art of Science Teaching as 
announced in DepEd Advisory No. 449, s. 2012 has been changed from September 29, 
2012  to October 13, 2012 at the  San Pablo Colleges, San Pablo City, Laguna. 

 
Other provisions of the said Advisory still remain. 
 
Participation of both public and private schools shall be subject to the no- 

disruption-of-classes policy as stipulated in DepEd Order No. 9, s. 2005 entitled 
“Instituting Measures to Increase Engaged Time-on-Task and Ensuring Compliance 
Therewith.” 

 
For more information, interested individuals may contact any of the following: 
 

Prof. Evangeline M. Tan 
Mobile Phone No.: 0917-626-1058 
E-mail Address: evamtan@yahoo.com 

 
Mrs. Yvette C. Atienza 
Mobile Phone No.: 0929-234-2159 
E-mail Address: yvettecordero@yahoo.com 
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